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Fall/Winter Juvenile Salmon Decision Process (Oct 1 - Jan 31)
November 14, 2000
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Recommendation DCC Open Possible DCC Closed DCC Closed
o Clospre for 4 Days until <’5.0 fish
“of DCC within 24 hrs.

4 Initiate one 10 day export/survival test of

See CHART 2 4,000 cfs total export if Sac. Flow
increase of 20% at Wilkins Sl. is

expected to continue for atleast 7 days

«*Effort normalized to one 24 hour trap-day for the Knights Landing Catch Index and 10 trawls and 8 beach seine
hauls per two-day sampling period in the Sacramento Catch Index.

**|deally, Knights Landing and Sacramento catches would confirm each other, however, protective criteria may
be implemented based on either site.
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